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5 AIR QUALITY - PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE CONFERENCE (AN180-2008) 
 
The above conference will take place on 23rd September, 2008 at the Glasgow Royal Concert Hall, 
Glasgow.  The conference has been organised by Environmental Protection UK and will bring together 
leading experts and stakeholders that are involved in meeting the challenging air quality targets that 
have been set in Scotland.  The delegate fee for this conference is £75. 
 
In view of the timescales involved delegated authority was granted by the Head of Environmental 
Health and Trading Standards, following consultation with the Convener and appropriate Group 
Spokespersons, for the attendance of the Depute Convener of the Housing, Dundee Contract 
Services and Environment Services Committee at the conference. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the above. 
 
 
 


